
At our centre we are very lucky to have families from all different cultural backgrounds. It's so nice
to see children and families developing relationships with one another, even though each other's
cultures are so different. We accept children and their families with open arms, no matter where
they come from and children are taught to respect everyone, differences or similarities we learn
to live and love one another. For Harmony Day, each family brought in a special food from their
culture to share with the children. We tasted so many different dishes and got some recipes to
cook for lunch! We also learnt some songs and words in different languages.


